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Get Caught Reading

Challenge children to have photos taken of them 
reading in unusual locations or circumstances and send 
the pictures in to school, either on Twitter, Facebook, 
email or Teams!

Heathfield Favourite Books

A questionnaire will be sent home and will ask what your child’s favourite books are. We’ll 
create a top 10 and share with everyone at the end of the day!

Dear Parents/Carers,


World Book Day 2021 is nearly here! On Thursday 4th March, we are going to spend the whole 
day celebrating everything we love about reading!


Obviously, this World Book Day will be very different to any we’ve had before. However, we have 
been working hard to come up with some exciting ways in which we can still celebrate. 


Below is a list of just some of the things we will be doing in school or at home. Each class may 
also be doing extra things on the day, so please keep an eye on your child’s Microsoft Teams 
account.

Our whole-school book for the day:

Masked Reader
At some point during World Book Day, your child’s class teacher will schedule 
a meeting with a masked reader! Can children work out who is reading the 
story before they reach the end? Check your child’s Teams account for 
details of the meeting.

📚
Toilet Roll Dress-Up

Many children at home may still choose to dress up as their favourite book 
character on WBD. However, this is an alternative which won’t cost a fortune! 
Children can decorate a toilet roll tube (or any other household item!) to 
represent a book or character. Please bring these into school when we 
reopen on the 8th! The best ones will go on display.

In-School Children: Costumes, PJs or Uniform

If your child will be attending school in person on Thursday the 4th March, children are 
free to attend dressed up as a book character or to come in their PJs - with the theme 
being ‘bedtime reading’.

£1 Voucher

Scan the code  or click here to get your free 
£1 World Book Day voucher. All children will 
also receive a paper copy once school 
reopens. Both digital and paper vouchers 
can be used, but on separate books.

https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf

